
Applications are now being accepted for the position of student logging 
technician with the Department of Forest Engineering Resource 
Management Student Logging Training Program. 
 
This job is a great opportunity to be exposed to all phases of a logging 
operation while providing for application of skills learned in the classroom.  
The work program is designed as a logging training program for interested 
and qualified students.  Please contact Jeff Wimer, 
Jeffrey.wimer@oregonstate.edu for further information. To submit a resume 
go to: http://jobs.oregonstate.edu/postings/83756. 
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